Dear 
XXXXXXX

Foreign Minister of XXXXXXXXXX

XXXXXXX

Ambassador 
Permanent Mission of XXXXX to the United Nations 

In support of the nomination of Ms Heisoo Shin from the Republic of Korea to the Committee of Economic Social and Cultural Rights.

On behalf of those of us who present this letter, as advocates of women’s human rights in the XXXXX region, representing XXXXXXXXX organization, we forward you the resume of Dr. Heisoo Shin of the Republic of Korea. 

As you might already know, the voting and election of the Expert Members of the Committee of Economic Social and Cultural Rights (CESCR) will take place next April 2010 at the states parties meeting. 

Dr. Heisoo Shin, is a greatly respected academic in the world of human rights and international law.S he has been considered for many years, as an expert in, gender and women’s human rights issues.  A sociologist by profession, she is a respected and active defender of the rights of women in the Asia Pacific region. She has devoted herself to the protection of the human rights in her native Korea.
Heisoo was a member of the Committee on the Elimination of All Forms of Discrimination Against Women from 2001 to 2008. She also served as a Commissioner in the National Human Rights Commission of Korean.

Her academic distinction, her professional expertise on issues related to sociology, her extensive knowledge of international human rights law, and her constant commitment with ensuring human rights, speak for her intellectual capacity and integrity in the performance of the functions of a member of this important Committee. 
The election of an Asia Pacific  woman with Dr Shin’s experience guarantees the strengthening of this Committee and of the United Nations system in dealing with economic , social and cultural rights and especially in lending a gender perspective to the work of the ESCR Committee. 

We are proud to support the nomination of Heisoo Shin for the position of member of the Committee on Economic Social and Cultural Rights.  
We thank you for your attention and appreciate in advance your consideration of this letter and adjoined resume in the election of the best persons, taking in account their experience, their commitment and knowledge on the topic.

Sincerely, 

Name of the Organization 
Copy:

Permanent Misión of Republic of Korea to the UN
